The Black Cultural Center will open in Fall 2019

This summer and early fall we are holding open meetings to gather further input from students on desired programs and services

Please join us this summer at 6 pm in University Hall 177 on:

Wednesday, August 21st

Topics for discussion will include:

- Resources
- Hours of operation
- Program ideas and suggestions

Discussion facilitated by co-founding member/Black student advocate Zhada Stamps and Vice President for Student Development Miki Cammarata

Contact Sue Alber (albers@wpunj.edu) for more information